
Sent on behalf of ATRT3 Review Team Co-Chairs 21 August 2019 
  
Dear Keith, Pam, and Rafik, 
  
cc: ATRT3 Review Team 
  
As you are aware Erica Varlese, a GNSO-nominated member of the ATRT3 Review Team, 
regretfully resigned on 15 August. We recognize that the GNSO has decided not to nominate a 
replacement member to the ATRT3 Review Team. Thank you for confirming this decision. We note that 
the GNSO remains well-represented on the team, which is now well into the data collection and analysis 
phase. Should the GNSO opt to change its decision in the future, please do let us know and we would 
welcome your replacement nominee.  
  
Kind regards, 
Pat Kane and Cheryl Langdon-Orr, ATRT3 Review Team Co-Chairs 
--  
Jennifer Bryce 
MSSI Associate Project Manager 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
  
Email: jennifer.bryce@icann.org 
Skype: jennifer.bryce.icann 
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